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Welcome to the December 2012 edition of the California Public Utilities 
Commission’s (CPUC) eNewsletter, where you’ll find news on energy 
efficiency, renewable energy, and more!

CPUC Participates in State of Small Business Event

The CPUC participated in the second annual State of Small Business event in San 
Francisco, hosted by the California Asian Pacific Chamber of Commerce, which has 
a mission to grow and empower the American Pacific Islander business community 
throughout California.
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CPUC Reaches Out to San Jose Seniors

The CPUC met with senior citizens at Roosevelt Community Center in San Jose to 
discuss helpful consumer programs.

CPUC Approves Utility Energy Efficiency Plans and Leverages Local 
Governments
Visit our for more assistance. Consumers with utility
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Building on California's proud history in energy efficiency, the CPUC has approved a 
portfolio of energy efficiency programs and budgets for the state's utilities, further 
affirming that cost-effective energy efficiency is the state's least expensive and most 
environmental resource, as well as the first line of defense against power shortages.

CPUC Approves Renewable Energy Plans For State

The CPUC has the renewable energy plans of the state's utilities, paving 
the way for the utilities to solicit bids for green energy procurement.

complaints can call our Consumer Affairs Branch at 1-800-649-7570.
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